
  

    
                   

                   
               

                 
                    

          
 

      

 

Anuncio en Español 

Westbound Santa Ana Blvd. Closure 
OC Streetcar crews will be working on the electrical system for the project. To accommodate this work, the Santa Ana 
Boulevard westbound lane will be closed from Ross Street to Parton Street starting as early as April 10. The closure 
will be in effect from 4 a.m. to 5 p.m. The eastbound lane will remain open. 

The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. Work activities are weather 
dependent. If a weather event or operational issue occurs on the anticipated start date, the closures will be delayed until the 
conditions allow the activity to start. This work may be loud. 

A map of the closure is below. 

Closure Map 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1132035259466/5b1b9014-895a-41cb-88fa-425136e366e6
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